
From: 
To: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
4/21/2011 6:50:42 PM 
RE: Sherkhan Farnood 

Thanks. 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) [mailto:Matthew.Axelrod©usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 2:47 PM 
To: Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
Subject: Re: Sherkhan Farnood 

No one reached out to you yet? That surprises me. Let me see what's going on. 

From: Meyer, Jonathan (DHS) 
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 02:19 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: Sherkhan Farnood 

Hey Matt. Hope you're doing well. I'm still trying to track down more info re Fast and Furious but I was out until today 
and key people here are now out. 

We need to produce docs on Sherkhan Farnood (or tell the Hill why we're not producing) ASAP. They're getting very 
impatient. I 	 DP 

i  DP 	 i 
i i 

i 	 i 

Thanks. 

--Jon 

Jonathan E. Meyer 
Senior Counselor to the General Counsel 
Department of Homeland Security 
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